
Friends of Marple Memorial Park Committee Meeting  
Monday 22nd November 2004 

 
Present: 
 
Peter Clarke, Chris Huxley. Dave Burrows, Bob Wilson, Jay Havoleana, Peter Bardsley, Bill 
Arden, Chris Armitt, Mike Spreckley, Brian Nash. 
 
Apologies 
 
Kay Blair, Andrea Nyland, Mark Whittaker, Adrian Ellis, Sally Curley. 
 
 
Matters Arising 
 
 
Living spaces 
The Grant for £ 25.000 has been awarded. 
 
 
 
Jim Heald Bench Fund as of 21 November 2004 
                                                                     Received              Pledged         Total 
Friends of Marple Memorial Park                                         £50.00 
Marple Carnival Committee                                                     £50.00 
Marple Promotions / The Marple Website               £50.00 
Jim Heald’s family contribution                         £100.00 
Marple Regeneration Partnership                           £25.00 
Cash donation ( J. Vaughn)                                         £1.00 
Cash donation (Ken)                                                     £5.00 
Rotary Club of New Mills Marple & District    £25.00 
Cheque donation (Mr & Mrs Davenport)               £10.00 
Dave Myers Treecare Ltd                                                    £100.00 
Interest — June & Sept 2004                                       £00.30 
  
 TOTALS                                                 £216.30              £200.00       £416.30 
 
 
Football Post 
A position for the football posts has been selected, (on the field behind the cenotaph). 
 
Iron Railings 
The iron railings around the duck pond at Bruntwood Park have been replaced and the old 
railing is in storage at Torkington Park for inspection.  
 
Graffiti (Art Day) 
Andrea is in the process of acquiring forms etc. 
 
 
 



Newsletter 
Articles for the newsletter are being collected, further ideas welcome. 
 
Picnic Tables 
Dave Burrows waiting for delivery. 
 
Green Flag 
Peter showed the award winning flag that will be hoisted together with a certificate. 
 
 
A.O.B. 
Bob Wilson introduced himself to the group, he is the Community Park Officer based in the 
park and he will be involved in community activities in the park as well as ground 
maintenance operations. 
 
 
Bill expressed concern over the litter outside Greggs at lunch time namely students and 
enquired if Greggs could be approached. 
 
 
Date of next meeting & AGM Monday 24th January 2005 6.30 pm Marple Library 
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